From: Teresa Milbourn - Strategic Development Engineer

Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2024 2:55 PM

To: wallis, Caro |

Subject: Re-Consultation on Application Number 23/01994/FUL, The Woodlands Hotel

Hi Carol

Having reviewed the information submitted, from the perspective of the Highway
Authority, we have no comments to make in addition to those made in our
recommendation of September 2023.

Many thanks

Regards
Teresa

Teresa Milbourn Strategic Development
Engineer
Strategic Development

Essex
Highways

SAFER HEALTHIER




